
PCL DONATES TO HUNTERS FOR THE HUNGRY 

The membership of the Plymouth County League of Sportsmen voted to donate  
$300 to MassWildlife’s Hunters Share the Harvest program. This is a new program 
started right here in Plymouth County. The program provides an opportunity for 
hunters to donate and share wild game meat like venison with Massachusetts 
residents in need. We are proud that local hunters donated over a dozen deer to 
help feed the needy. The fact that this program just started and had not been widely 
advertised in advanced indicates the degree of support from the local sporting 
community. A recent study by The Greater Boston Food Bank shows that nearly 
one-third of adults in Massachusetts are facing food insecurity, a number that has 
grown during the pandemic.  

The PCL is asking everyone to donate what you can. Monetary donations will help 
offset processing, storage and distribution costs. To our fellow hunters spread the 
word and get ready to make next year even more successful. Let’s not only spread 
the word but spread the program to every region of our state. 

If you would like to mail a donation, send us a check payable to Mass. Outdoor 
Heritage Foundation to: 
 
Massachusetts Outdoor Heritage Foundation 

Hunters for the Hungry Program 
P.O. Box 47 
Westborough, MA 01581 

https://www.gbfb.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/GBFB_Food-Access_Report22_V08c_singles.pdf

